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27 August 2019  

Mr Mark Sharp 
Chair, LEAP Academy Trust   
 
Sent via email c/o LEAP Academy Trust  
 

 

Dear Mr Sharp 

I am writing to you as Chair of LEAP Academy Trust to confirm closure of the 
Financial Notice to Improve (FNtI) relating to the financial management and 
governance of the trust.  

Closure of the FNtI follows the closure of the Baverstock Academy and the trust’s 
Funding Agreement termination on 31 August 2017.  

The FNtI was originally issued on 13 November 2015 to the then Chair and was 
published on GOV.UK at: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/academies-financial-notices-to-improve 

This closure notice will also be published alongside the original FNtI. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mike Pettifer  
Director, Academies and Maintained Schools Directorate 
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